The Grapevine Newsletter St. Bruno Parish, Dougnan

Thursday, August 31, 2023



I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit; apart from me you can do nothing. -John 15:5





St. Paul Church | free | admission

Help us kick off our 2023-2024 Faith Formation Programs!

7.00-8.30pm

All parishioners welcome | No alcohol | Bring your own lawn chair

SPONSORED BY ST. PAUL & ST. BRUNO PARISHES

Jake & Zach Scally share a special heart for youth ministry and young adults. Their music is enjoyed by people of all ages-please join us!

The Scally Brothers are coming to town NEXT WEEK!

This talented duo has been a beacon of inspiration, leading thousands of people in enthusiastic prayer and worship music all across the country, including this year's Wisconsin Catholic Youth Rally.

SEE YOU THERE!





We love our VOLUNTEERS

16-17 SEPTEMBER 2023

Join us after Mass for:

- Food & fellowship for all
- A special blessing from Fr Dan & Deacon Joe
- Treats & take-aways for volunteers

"I've left you an example of how you should serve and take care of those who are weak. For we must always cherish the words of our Lord Jesus, who taught, 'Giving brings a far greater blessing than receiving." -Acts 20:35

ST. BRUNO PARISH

While the world changes, the cross stands firm.





Are you interested in being a part of our growing music program here at St. Bruno? We are looking for choir members, cantors and instrumentalists who have a passion for music and serving our parish community.

Please reach out to Matt Byczynski (Director of Music & Liturgy) for more information:

mbyczynski@stpaulgenesee.net

Call: 414-520-3672

Missed last week's Mass? Catch it here on YouTube.







Join us for our annual FR RALPH GOLF CLASSIC For the benefit of St. Bruno Parish & School 30 SEPT 2023 || KETTLE MORAINE GOLF CLUB Same great event, NEW weekend! For more info: stbrunoparish.com/golf-outing Questions? stbrunogolf@gmail.com

GREAT NEWS!

Return to Reception of Holy Communion Under Both Forms

Reception of the Eucharist under the forms of body and blood is planned for early this Fall at St. Bruno and St. Paul.

The Archdiocese has asked that we are properly prepared to return to drinking from the common cup. Watch for more info.



Follow us on Facebook!

FOLLOW ST. BRUNO PARISH TO RECEIVE ALERTS, INVITES AND UP-TO-THE-MINUTE INFORMATION!

LINK HERE.